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Mr. Don Blenko

Philco-Ford Corporation

1400 Union Meeting Road

Blue Bell, Pernsylvania 19422

Dear ir. Blenko:

This is in reply to your phene call to Dave Schmeltzer of this
office concerning delegations of authority under Part 1115 of Title

16, Substantial Prcduct Hazard Notifications as published in the

Fedsral Register of February 19, 1974.

Under the regulations it is permissible to have a genersl
delegation of authority wnder section 1115.9 of the regulations and
submit an additional delegation for a specific product notification.

DSchmeltzer:clb:4/15/74

cc: Secretary: 7
Executive Director
BOM
OSCA

Sincerely,

Michas1l A. Brown

General Counsel

OFC (to be distributed to Area Directors)
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